C/o. The Indian Bank,
Lady Curzon Road,

Can tonment,

BANGALORE- 560 001.
KARNATAKA, South India.

18th September 1986.
Dear Mr. Kundaji,
Thank you for your letter of 15th
September 1986. I am enclosing two copies

of my talk on "THE SPIRIT OF THE HIMALAYAS"
at your institute.

It was a great pleasure for me to meet
and to speek to the members of your institute.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

(DR.S.ROERICH) 5

Bncls 2 copies.




